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Small Business Saturday is November 27 
 

This year’s Small Business Saturday tax holiday is Saturday, November 27. 
 

New Mexicans who do their holiday shopping at New Mexico-based businesses this Saturday 
will get the satisfaction of supporting their neighbors and maybe saving some money. 

 
The Small Business Saturday tax holiday begins at 12:01 a.m. Saturday, 
November 27 and ends at midnight the same day. For this one day, the state allows  New 
Mexico-based businesses with no more than 10 employees to deduct gross receipts tax 
on sales of qualifying items. Businesses operating under a franchise agreement do not 
qualify for the tax holiday. 

 
“This weekend’s tax holiday is one more good reason to shop local and support New Mexico-
based businesses,” said Taxation and Revenue Secretary Stephanie Schardin Clarke. “New 
Mexico businesses need the support of local consumers more than ever.” 
 
New Mexicans also can support local merchants and other local businesses through the 
2021 New Mexico True Certified Gift Guide. 

 
The holiday gift guide features nearly 100 
New Mexico True Certified products 
from New Mexico businesses, such as: 

• Apparel 
• Jewelry 
• Chile products 
• Snacks and other food products 
• Fine art 
• Self-care products 
• And more 

mailto:Charlie.Moore@state.nm.us
https://www.newmexico.org/new-mexico-true-certified/true-certified-shopping/gift-guide/


New Mexico Magazine has also published its own gift guide, which features additional 
products and crafts from New Mexico merchants. 

 
A wide variety of merchandise qualifies for tax-free status this Saturday – toys, games, 
electronics, books, sporting goods and more – as long as the price is under $500 per 
item. Gift cards do not qualify for the tax holiday under state law. 

 
More information, including a complete list of items that qualify for the gross receipts 
tax deduction, is available on the Taxation and Revenue Department website, 
tax.newmexico.gov, by opening the News & Alerts page and choosing “Small Business 
Saturday Tax Holiday.” More specific information for small businesses about how to 
take the deduction is available in the Gross Receipts Tax Filer’s Kit, which can be found 
under the Businesses menu, choosing NM Business taxes and then gross receipts. 
 

https://www.newmexicomagazine.org/home-for-the-holidays-gift-guide/
https://www.tax.newmexico.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2020/10/B-200.31_Small-Business-Saturday-Gross-Receipts-Tax-Holiday-5-20.pdf
https://klvg4oyd4j.execute-api.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/prod/PublicFiles/34821a9573ca43e7b06dfad20f5183fd/ddd7f255-ff8b-43ae-a40e-93c1d233591c/2021%20July%20to%20December%20GRT%20Filers%20Kit.pdf
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